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Extract of Draft Deposit Revised Local Development Plan (2018-2033), Showing Proposed Allocation of 

SeC18/h1 at T2/5/h4 (Brittania Terrace). However, adjacent Business / Retail Park is Missing 

 

At a minimum the LDP ordnance survey should be updated on the adopted LDP to follow 

what has been delivered on site or alternatively the LPA should show it business use within 

the correct purple shading representing business development. 

To help clarify matters we have produced a location and block plan (see attached Drawing 

L01) to illustrate what was built and in the process of being built and this is scanned below: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Finally, as this is not really an objection or creation of a new site no Test of Soundness Assessment 

has been undertaken as this is not relevant.  All that is required is for the LPA to recognise and 

include within LDP2 this important, existing, business cluster at St Clears. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

ANDREW VAUGHAN-HARRIES BSC (HONS) Dip TP MRTPI 

DIRECTOR/PRINCIPAL PLANNER 




